
 

 

 

Date: 28.09.2025 

Dear parents 

This is to inform you that school will remain closed from Tuesday, 

30th September 2025 to Saturday, 4th October 2025 on the occasion 

of Durga Puja. Regular classes will resume from Sunday, 5th October 

2025.  

Admin and Accounts will remain open from Saturday, 4th October 

2025 at regular timing. 

Thank You 

Mangrove School  


